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December 28, 2015 

 

Support letter for the position of oneM2M TST Vice Chairman 

 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

I am pleased to confirm that Sensinov is willing to allocate sufficient time and resources for 

Dr. Mahdi Ben Alaya to continue in his role as Vice Chairman of oneM2M TST Working 

Group. 

Dr. Mahdi Ben Alaya has been involved in oneM2M activities since its creation. He actively 

participated to oneM2M TST group with more than forty contributions and helped in the 

organization of the first oneM2M interoperability testing event held in Sophia Antipolis on 

September 2015. He is now working on oneM2M conformance test specifications, 

certification program, hackathon days, and the preparation of the second interoperability 

testing event to be held in Seoul on May 2016.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Mahdi Ben Alaya 

Sensinov CEO 


